 Government of the District of Columbia
Department of Health


Health Regulation & Licensing Administration
Board of Nursing
April 5, 2016
Ms. Laura Metcalfe

Dear Ms. Metcalfe:
This is pursuant to your inquiry regarding licensure requirements for nurses practicing for a short period of time District. As the Nation’s Capitol we typically have nurses traveling to our area providing care to groups or individuals.  As a professional courtesy the District of Columbia Board of Nursing does not require nurses providing care in the District for a brief period of time to be licensed in the District.

Sincerely,

Karen V. Scipio-Skinner
Karen V. Scipio-Skinner, MSN, RN

Executive Director
899 North Capitol Street, NE; Washington, DC 20002* Phone: 202.724.8800 * 202.724.8677


